
Presents 

Valedictory: 
Achieving Excellence 

in the Worcester Public Schools 

As the Worcester Public Schools begin a year-long strategic planning process to estab-

lish goals and identify opportunities for improvement, The Research Bureau, in partner-

ship with the Worcester Public Schools and Worcester Education Collaborative, is 

pleased to host a round-table conversation with recent valedictorians from local public 

high schools. These alumni will talk about the challenges and opportunities of the public 

educational system and the path to academic success. 

 

Moderator: Andrew B. Palumbo 

Dean of Admissions and Financial Aid, Worcester Polytechnic Institute 

 

Valedictorians: 

Claremont Academy 

Doherty Memorial High School 

South High Community School 

Worcester Technical High School 

 

Monday, January 23, 2017 
7:45AM (Discussion Starts Promptly at 8:00AM) 

Worcester Technical High School 
1 Skyline Drive, Worcester 

This event is generously sponsored by: 

The Francis Harrington Forums on Municipal Government are free and open to the public. 

RSVP to 508-799-7169 or info@wrrb.org. 


